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Weekly Newsletter – July 9 2020 
 

Yarmouth C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                              Deputy headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 
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Upcoming Events 

 

 

Letters Home 

  

 

Romans 8:24–25 
"For in hope we were 
saved. Now hope that is 
seen is not hope. For who 
hopes for what he sees? 
But if we hope for what we 
do not see, we wait for it 
with patience." 

 

How we communicate with you 

The ClassDojo system is the most efficient way for us to 

communicate with you and so it is very important that you 

regularly check it for messages. ClassDojo is how we will tell 

you that there has been a change to the school, ask for 

your feedback when planning around the covid-19 

pandemic or send you other important information that will 

affect your child’s day at school. 

Stay in the know, log in to ClassDojo!  

Year 6 Residential 

Due to the current COVID pandemic, we are reluctant to 

make any provisional bookings for our year 6 

residential.  However, we will continue to review this in line 

with Government guidance throughout the year with a 

view to offer the children team building and recreational 

activities later in the year. 

 

http://fosay.co.uk/
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More Important News 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

  

 

To bring or not bring 
Please can we remind parents that the only items to be 

brought into school are: 

- a water bottle 

- lunch box 

- sun hat  

- jumper/cardigan 

No other items are to be brought into school including 

(but not limited to) backpacks/pens/pencils/toys 

TERM DATES 

We are fast approaching the end of term, albeit a very 

different experience this year.  Just to remind you all that 

our last day at school, for most children, will be Thursday 

23 July. The school will be open for emergency care (by 

prior arrangement only) on Friday 24 July.  We will return 

to school on Friday 4th September.  Communication 

regarding the return to school will be delivered to you via 

Dojo and our website www.fosay.co.uk.  Please ensure 

that you are able to access Dojo and are familiar with our 

website before we break for summer so that we can assist 

with any log in queries. 

 

 

Second-hand uniform request 

Has your child grown over the last few weeks? Dress too 

short, trousers look like shorts? If the items are still in good 

repair then please bring them in to school. We need all 

kinds of uniform and all sizes. 

Privilege Seat Applications 

Please see ClassDojo for information from the IOW council 

on privilege seat applications. The letter they have sent 

out provides important information and contact 

information should you have any questions. 

 

http://www.fosay.co.uk/
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Ordering meals just got easier! 

The Scopay app (free download from Google Play or Apple iTunes store) now allows 

you to order your childs meal, pay for trips and more.  


